
 September 28th, 2016 

!  
Revelstoke District Health Foundation 
PO Box 2421,Revelstoke, BC 
V0E 2S0 

Ladies, Gentlemen, 

Revelstoke Search  and  Rescue is happy lend our support to this worthwhile project. 

As a provider to the community of Revelstoke with pre-hospital care, we are very much 
aware of  the complications that currently exist from the lack of  timely access to the 
Queen Victoria Hospital by helicopter. 

At present, we are obliged to land at the Revelstoke Airport with critically injured  
subjects, then transfer them through BC Ambulance Service for  access to Queen Victoria 
Hospital.  This results in a time delay that is  typically an extra 20 to 30 minutes before 
they can be seen and treated by emergency physicians and staff  at the hospital. 

A heli-pad at the hospital could easily mean the difference between  life and death for a 
severely injured patient. 

Please add our name to the growing  list of supporters for this project.  If we can be of 
any help, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best Wishes 

!  
TS Buck Corrigan, SAR Manager 
Revelstoke Search and Rescue 
434 Campbell Ave, Box 2478 
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